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31 January 2025  
Primary Careers Assembly and Workshop  
  
  
  
  
 
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
As part of our personal development offer for Penshurst learners, we are adding aspiration 
assemblies to our timetable. We have already started to develop links with local businesses 
that are willing to deliver an assembly or work with our learners delivering workshops.   
  
We feel it is very important to raise the aspirations of our learners and provide them with the 
opportunity to learn about a wide range of careers that are available to them in the 
future.  We are also intending to use this year’s Science week in March, to introduce our 
learners to a range of STEM careers.  
  
To facilitate this, we are seeking the support of any parents and carers who would be willing 
to come in and speak to the learners about their jobs. Ideally, we would be looking for 
parents and carers who are able to deliver an assembly to our learners or would be 
interested in working with small groups/classes.  
  
If you are interested in supporting us in this, please complete this survey no later than Friday 
14 February. If we do receive a large response, we will select the broadest range of careers 
we can. Equally, if you have links to any local companies that you know well enough for us to 
approach, please do pass us the details. We currently have representatives from Reckitts, 
Northern Gasworks and Yorkshire Water working with us.  
  
Our aim is to provide an engaging, broad and balanced curriculum for our leaners and one 
that raises their aspirations. We would love to be able to meet this aim for the children.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  

 
Mrs C Davies  
Assistant Headteacher  
  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/QqVV4Ltn9G

